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But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21

April 1, 2022


March 2022 Prayer Letter


Dear Prayer Warriors,


This past month of March was by far the most traveling we have done so far. We drove nearly 
7,000 miles across 15 states for our meetings in Texas, Arizona, California, Nebraska, and 
Mississippi. We are excited to announce that we now have 50% of our support goal raised! 
Praise be to God for getting us this far through our deputation journey, and thank you all for 
your faithful prayers for us!


While we journeyed across the United States this month, we enjoyed being able to see 
beautiful displays of God’s handiwork, such as Saguaro National Park, Joshua Tree National 
Park, and Grand Canyon National Park.


We also enjoyed being able to join Parkside Baptist Church in Mesquite, Texas, for their soul 
winning time. While we were out with them, I was able to witness to Martín in Spanish. 
Please pray for him since he did not accept Christ as his Savior at the door that Saturday.


During the month of April, we have meetings scheduled in Mississippi, Tennessee, and 
Pennsylvania. Your continued prayers for us as we travel are greatly appreciated!


In Christ’s service,


Tim Pontius

Missionary to México with BIMI
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